
 

 

Memo 
 
Date:  May 6th, 2016 
 
To:  Dr. Carol Kelley  

Superintendent 
 
From:  John McCauley  

Holmes School Principal 
 
Re:  Private Donation to Power of Partnerships Program 
 
 
 
In February, 2016, a former Holmes teacher, Cathy Wrobel, passed away. Her 
husband, Craig Wrobel, recently contacted me offering to present a $1,500 monetary 
gift to Holmes’ Power of Partnerships program. Cathy was instrumental in creating 
the successful afterschool program several years ago.  
 
The current Power of Partnerships teaching staff and I would like to apply the gift 
toward offering enrichment activities, such as field trips, over the next few years.  
 
I’m requesting School Board approval of this generous gift in Cathy’s memory. 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


